
 May 29, 2018 
Dear P.S. 24 Families, 

It was another wonderful week of learning and celebrating students at P.S. 24.  
 
This Past Week​: 

● Grades K-2 participated in Laps for Learning on Wednesday. Thank you to Mr. Dugan 
and Mr. Feldman for a wonderful event.  

● Our wonderful Spring Concert took place Monday, May 21 and Tuesday, May 22. Thank 
you to Ms. Shepley, Ms. Koukoulas, and Ms. Bergamini for a spectacular performance. It 
was great to see our entire community celebrate our students hard work. 

● On May 19th despite the weather there was a great turnout from our P.S. 24 community 
at the Mets game. 

● Open School Night on May 23rd was a huge success that culminated with an amazing 
5th Grade band performance. 

 
Upcoming Events: 

● Laps for Learning for grades 3-5 will take place on June 6th.  
● Spring Fest will be held on June 6th 
● Dance Festival will  be held on June 20th with a rain date of June 25 (more details to 

follow). Please arrive early to ensure a great seat outside of the lower playground area. 
● Our Kindergarten Frolics / Picnic will take place on June 22nd (More details to follow). 
● The 5th grade Graduation will take place on June 21st (More details to follow). 
● Our next Parent Advisory Committee meeting will take place on Tuesday, May 29th @ 

3:00. Please send all agenda items to Mr. Schwartz at sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov 
 
Announcements: 
 

● Several families raised concerns about older students and their interactions with P.S. 24 
students both after school and during lunch through the fence. We have brought this to 
the attention of school safety and they are working on a plan to support our school both 
during and after school. If you see something in our community that is concerning, you 
can contact one of the neighborhood coordination police officers. Their information is as 
follows: 

○ John Labianca   917-862-7703 
○ Robert Edsall    917-900-6460 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent 
coordinator directly at: ​sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov​,  ​namster@schools.nyc.gov​, or 
fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov​.  

 
We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to 
ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day.  
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Sincerely, 
P.S. 24 Administration 

 


